
SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 10, 2023 94 ADVANCE PAGES EC - NORFOLK

PROMOTION

Bungay High School is 
inviting parents, carers 
and current Year 6 
students to visit the 

school at its open evening on 
Thursday, September 28, 2023. 
Due to its popularity, there will 
be two sessions from 5.45–7.15pm 
and 7–8.30pm, with headteacher 
presentations at 5.45pm and 7pm.

As an alternative, the popular 
School Day Tour events will also 
invite parents and students to 
visit the school and meet the 
senior leadership team or 
headteacher Chanel Oswick.

A strong inclusive ethos has 

guided Bungay High School 
through an exciting period in its 
450-year history. High standards 
of behaviour, respect for each 
other and pride in oneself have 
been prioritised alongside 
excellent standards of teaching, 
leading it to become an 
oversubscribed school which has 
recently expanded with a new 
four-million-pound building 
offering a new canteen and IT 
facilities.

“Bungay High School is 
inclusive, aspirational and 
committed to providing a broad 
and balanced curriculum, both 

inside and outside the classroom,” 
said headteacher Chanel Oswick. 
“We are delighted to announce 
continued successful results for 
both our A-level and GCSE 
students, maintaining the 
progress of previous years. These 
outcomes are a credit to students 
and their teachers and a 
testament to all their hard work 
and dedication during their time 
with us.”

Bungay High’s progress clearly 
indicates that students achieve 
beyond expectations across the 

broad range of subjects that they 
study.

The school offers more than just 
a strong academic structure for 
students, they also enjoy school 
life and are able to make full use 
of extra-curricular activities, 
including sports clubs, its own 
youth theatre group, the Duke of 
Edinburgh’s Award scheme and 
many extra-curricular and 
overseas trips, to name a few.

“This is an exciting time to join 
a popular and rapidly growing 
school, where we challenge our 
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Parents and carers are invited to visit Bungay 
High School as it hosts its open evening at the 
end of this month.

students to be the best that they 
can within a supportive 
environment and provide them 
with the confidence and 
opportunities to achieve their 
goals and aspirations,” said Mrs 
Oswick.

“We work closely with our 
parents to support their child, so 
they can flourish and meet the 
demands required to become a 
well-rounded individual.”

For more information, please 
visit bungayhigh.co.uk
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